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Background

Definition

• Transformative utopian 
impulse for planetary 
health is people’s 
propensity to have 
thoughts and engage in 
actions of which the 
purpose is to transform 
the current society 
into a better one in 
the future by 
addressing existing 
global issues. 

Aim

• We aimed to develop a 
well-validated scale 
that can measure the 
transformative utopian 
impulse for planetary 
health and uncover its 
role in societal 
transformation.



Methods

Participants

• We developed a scale to 
measure the 
transformative utopian 
impulse for planetary 
health (TUIPHS) across 
11 studies with 6,248 
participants from the 
USA (from the MTurk
database) and the UK 
(from the Prolific.co
database).

Scale development

• Exploratory (EFA) and 
confirmatory factor 
(CFA) analyses.
• Convergent, 
discriminant, 
incremental and 
longitudinal predictive
validity. 



The responses are anchored on 7-point scales from 1 (strongly disagree) to 7 (strongly agree). 



Findings

EFA & CFA

• TUIPHS has a four-
factor structure that 
can also be scored as a 
single general factor, 
indicating that it 
captures an overarching 
theoretical construct 
(ie, the transformative 
utopian impulse for 
planetary health). 

Nomological network -
Convergent & Discriminant 
Validity

• TUIPHS is related to 
various specific 
individual difference 
measures that capture 
diverse aspects of 
people’s propensity to 
actively engage in 
thoughts and actions 
oriented toward the 
betterment of society.



Findings
Incremental Predictive 
Validity
• TUIPHS predicted, 
above and beyond 20 
competing scales
highly correlated (r 
≥0·50) with it, a 
series of 19 self-
reported behavioural 
and attitudinal 
constructs pertaining 
to social change. 

Longitudinal Predictive 
Validity
• Participants’ past 
TUIPHS scores 
predicted their 
support, a few months 
later, for social 
movements that aim to 
build a more just and 
resilient society than 
in the current day.



More here!
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Thank you! 

•Share your 
utopian 
impulse!

•F.Basso@lse
.ac.uk
•D.Krpan@lse
.ac.uk


